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NRC ADVISORY COMMITTEE ON MEDICAL USES OF ISOTOPES 
TO HOLD A TELECONFERENCE OCT. 5

The Nuclear Regulatory Commission’s Advisory Committee on Medical Uses of Isotopes will
hold a public teleconference Oct. 5 from 1 p.m. to 3 p.m. to discuss recommendations to add a
minimum number of training hours to the alternative training pathway for Authorized Nuclear
Pharmacist status and Authorized User status.

Any member of the public wishing to participate in the teleconference must contact Angela
McIntosh, at 301-415-5030 or arm@nrc.gov for the phone number and pass code. The transcript and
written comments will be available on the NRC’s Web site, at www.nrc.gov and through the NRC
Public Document Room on or about Nov. 12, 2004. Minutes will be available on or about Dec. 17,
2004. 
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